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SUPRE CcO IA
(ADMN. GENERAL BRANCH)

F.No. 243/Stickers/2017/SCA(G)
Dated:- 7® December, 2017

CIRCULAR

This is for information of all concerned that pursuant to the directions of the
Competent Authority, the pattern & colour of existing High Security Zone Entry
Stickers, issued for entering into the High Security Zone area, has been
changed/replaced by new/latest High Security Zone Entry Stickers (Square Green
Colored).

It is notified that from Monday, 11"™ December 2017 onwards no vehicle
shall be allowed to enter into High Security Zone area of Supreme Court building
unless it is having new High Security Zone Entry Sticker (Square Green Colored).

The new High Security Zone Entry Stickers are being distributed to all
concerned Officers/Officials, who were issued earlier. In case anyone has not
received it by Saturday, the 9" December, ‘2017, he/she may collect it f;01n the
Admn. General Branch.

The new stickers will be issued as per the validity of stickers issued earlier.

Old High Security Zone Stickers (Red Coloured) may be returned at the time of

receiving new sticker.
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Rajesh Klumar Goel
Registrar (J-1II & A-J)
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